
6. SHIRLEY (EMMETT BLOCK) RESEARCH

The Community Development Adviser reported advice of the acceptance of the
tender for the research in the Emmett Block of Lesley MacGibbon and Missy
Morton.  The project would continue to be overseen by the project team and it was
expected that the final report would be presented to the 1 November meeting.  The
Board received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


